
Thank you
The Salvation Army & Voluntary Services Lewisham would like to say a huge thank you to the 

students, staff and families at St Matthew Academy for all your help with the Christmas Appeal this 
year.  Your toy and food donations made such a difference to so many families within our community.  

Thank you for making such a difference to so many.


